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To whom it may concern,
     I am giving public input regarding park and lake fees. I’d like to see the continued yearly pass for New Mexico
residents along with higher fees for out of State visitors.  Reduced yearly passes for in State and out of State people
with disabilities, low income families, veterans and seniors.
Thank you,
Monica Miura
Sent from my iPhone
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